The Promotions Committee is charged with reviewing the current policies on Tenure and Promotion in the Faculty Handbook and crafting specific recommendations for situations (if any) in which a faculty member can apply for early tenure and/or promotion. If the Committee feels they should consult with the Academic Policies Committee (APC) while crafting recommendations, they should do so and notify the Faculty Senate President of this decision. The Committee will report its recommendations by the April 23, 2024 Faculty Senate meeting. The report is due to the Faculty Senate President by 4/16/2024.